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Heaslip Road and Curtis Road 
Intersection Upgrade 

Early works update 

                   

 

 

We are constructing a new dual lane roundabout at the 

intersection of Heaslip Road and Curtis Road, Angle Vale. 

 

This $30 million project is jointly funded by the Australian and 

South Australian governments (50:50), with the Australian 

Government’s contribution funded through the $1 billion Priority 

Works Stream and Housing Support Program (HSP). 

What’s happening 

As part of our project planning, site investigation activities will be 

undertaken near the intersection from mid-June 2025.  

During this time, we will also take the opportunity to relocate some of 

the underground utility services that have already been identified as 

needing to be moved through our early planning and design process.    

We are currently progressing the development of the design for the 

upgrade and we look forward to sharing more information, including 

the final concept design, in the coming months.   

Major works are planned to start in early 2026.  

 

 

 

When 

Mid-June 2025 to late 2025  

Hours of work 

Monday to Saturday  

7am to 6pm 

Where 

Intersection of Heaslip 
Road and Curtis Road, 
Angle Vale  

More information 

Visit Heaslip-Curtis-Road-
Intersection-Upgrade 

Email 
dit.engagement@sa.gov.au 

Call 1300 794 880  

  

 

Supporting population 
and economic growth  

 

Reducing congestion 
and improving travel 
time  

Supporting growth, improving road safety 
and reducing congestion in northern 
Adelaide 

https://www.dit.sa.gov.au/infrastructure/road_projects/heaslip_road_and_curtis_road_intersection_upgrade
https://www.dit.sa.gov.au/infrastructure/road_projects/heaslip_road_and_curtis_road_intersection_upgrade
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How this affects you 

To keep everyone safe while these works are undertaken there will be changes to existing traffic 

conditions. During work hours speed and lane restrictions will be in place throughout the work area. 

Outside of work hours, speed and lane restrictions will remain in place as needed.  

Please follow onsite traffic signage and the directions of traffic controllers. Some noise can be expected 

while these works are being completed, however we will minimise noise impacts as much as practically 

possible. 

Access will be maintained for emergency service vehicles and public transport. 

We thank you for your patience and understanding while we complete these important early works.  


